
Newsletter
S O U T H  L E E  N U R S E R Y

Date: Friday 17th June 2022

Dates for the diary:

Reminders
Please remember to make sure your child
has a named sun cream, sunhat and water
bottle in Nursery.

Friday 1st July
Saturday 2nd July
Monday 4th July
Tuesday 5th July
Wednesday 6th July
Friday 8th July

Nursery Sports Day
PTA Summer Party
Swans Graduation
South Lee Arts Evensong
Summer Fete
Last Day for Term Time
Pupils

From the Nursery Manager...

We have had a lovely week at Nursery! 

The sunny weather has allowed our little ones
to spend lots of time in our Forest School and
outside play area. The children have splashed
in the paddling pool, had a picnic and
practiced their yoga in the woods.

In their Art lesson with specialist teacher Mrs
Thistlethwaite, the children have been
making a beautiful chandelier!

We have been busy continuing our
preparations for Sports Day on Friday 1st
July. Parents, grandparents and siblings are all
welcome to attend this exciting event - the
more the merrier!

PTA Summer Celebration

The PTA Summer Celebration will be held
on Saturday 2nd July, 7.30pm to 11.30pm.
Tickets are £35.00 per person and include
entertainment, nibbles and a drink. Tickets
are still available to purchase from the
school office.

We wish all of our parents and
children a lovely weekend!

Inspire Our Children
Do you have an interesting or unusual job
that could inspire our pupils and expand
their knowledge on the variety of 
 employment opportunities available? We
want to hear from you!

Please contact the school office if you
would like to speak about your career in
our whole school assembly for
approximately 15 minutes!

Headmistress Awards
In preparation for their transition to
Reception class, our Nursery Swans have
been given Headmistress Awards each
week.
Well done to Anabelle F who received the
award for always being kind and helpful!


